
Praying together – A course to encourage individuals to grow 
together in prayer – 25 April and 2, 9, 16 May 7.30pm 

Over four Thursday evenings  25th April, 2nd, 9th, 16th May from 7.30 – 
9.30pm the St Benedict’s Centre is offering a course to encourage 
individuals to grow together in prayer led by Margaret Wooding Jones. 

Margaret writes:  In years gone by almost every church had a regular 
weekly prayer meeting. Nowadays, that is the exception rather than the 
rule. Have we lost confidence in God, or have we lost confidence in our own 
ability to pray? Do we look at those who attend prayer meetings as ’the 
keen ones’ or those with ‘a special gift’ for prayer?  

Do you think that other people are better at praying than you? Are you 
uncertain what to pray?  This course will explore some of the confusion we 
have about prayer and look at some helpful Biblical patterns and practical 
responses. 

Join us between 7.30 and 9.30pm. Hot drinks and biscuits provided. This 
course is being run on a donations basis with a suggested donation of £10 
per session. 

To book: bookings@stbenedictscentre.org 
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